

European Fencing Confederation Confédération Européenne d'Escrime

22.03.2013

Information Letter no. 11-2013

Dear Member Federations,

with regard to the upcoming Junior/Cadet World Championships in Porec we want to inform you about the following matter to avoid any further questions:

You will all get a support from the FIE via our treasurer, **after** (!) your participation in this event. This support will help you in organising your hotel and travel arrangements and should motivate you to send at least one fencer to the championships.

The 17 federations, who are invited with one fencer to the training camp prior to the championship, will only get this support when their fencer has really participated the full time of the camp.

With best regards,

Max W.F. Geuter General Secretary

General Secretariate
Postfach 1138
D-82 179 Groebenzell-Muenchen
Tel. +49 8142 597077 – FAX 597079

Email: secretariate@eurofencing.info www.eurofencing.info